
 

 

Down Syndrome Society of Wichita 
9415 E. Harry, Ste. 405 
Wichita, KS  67207 
316-651-0114 
October 18, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Event/Planning Team, 

I am submitting this as a referral for Mr. Greg Warren. Our organization plans a yearly 
fundraising gala, centered around supporting the special needs community, featuring an 
evening comedian rather than a speaker. In April of this year, we were delighted to host Mr. 
Warren as our featured comedian for the night. We couldn’t have been more satisfied with our 
decision. 
 
Mr. Warren’s professionalism, timeliness and comedy was fitting for the night as he entertained 
our attendees. We also provided several stipulations with language and certain topics, since we 
interact with sensitivities. Even with the stipulations, Mr. Warren delivered an hour of comedy 
with ease.  
 
About an hour before Mr. Warren arrived, he gave me a personal call to touch base and to go 
over the evening’s plans for transportation. Receiving that call settled any anxiety that existed, 
knowing that our event was several hours away. Mr. Warren interacted with participants and left 
everyone laughing and in good spirits as they finished out the festivities for the night. We are 
honored to pass along a positive recommendation for Greg Warren. You won’t be disappointed! 
If you would like to speak with us in person, please don’t hesitate to call at (316) 651-0114 or by 
email at natalie@dsswichita.org 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Natalie Rolfe 
Executive Director 
Down Syndrome Society of Wichita 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 


